
 
 

 
 

 

The reality of our world unfolds before us as we continue  journeying through the Congregation with 

a study of both the General Report and Economic Report presented by the General Government. The 

diminishment of memebership and the diversity of mission, new creative ways to keep alive the 

Charism of the Congregation is what we are faced with. We thank God for the road travelled through 

the past six years The Hope is,  that  the search continues… for ever newer expressions of making our 

world a better place to live in. 

Sr. Catherine Lloyd RSCJ our Facilitator invited us to look 

at the “Emerging Future” with the words - The seeds of 

the future are in our present. Indeed our future as 

Congregation is emerging from this present moment in 

the choices we make. Against this backdrop we reflected, 

prayed and shared in our Faith Sharing groups and mixed 

language groups, discussed and identified the echoes and 

resonances of our hearts and listened to those still small 

voices that are also emerging.  

We feel the process is evolving… we are ever journeying 

into the unknown, but surely little by little forming the 

Chapter Body -  represntative of the Congreagtion at 

large.  

The joy and trust, the simplicity and transparency, the 

freedom and letting go, the openness and genuine desire 

to be one,  is helping us move from  where we are to where the Lord wants us to be. 

We present here a few images from inside the Chaper Hall. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOUEEiqt4XToAJ6LpMImKkQ/videos?view_as=subscriber 

 https://photos.app.goo.gl/JZedS1wgFet3u1Ee9  

 

See you again … with news from our Lay collaborators who will join us soon. 
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